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Bill Cornell <bcornell@lpsd.com>

FY24 Contract

Barbra Donachy <bdonachy@lpsd.com> Thu, Mar 9, 2023 at 4:44 PM
To: Bill Cornell <bcornell@lpsd.com>

Hi Bill,
I will not be returning to LPSD in the fall. Please share with the board that the time I have spent at
Chignik Lake has been among the most happy and productive of my life. I want to express
gratitude to all concerned for that. Thank you.

--
Barbra Donachy
Chignik Lake School
Every Student. Every Day.


